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Dear Dr Yim

| wanted to take this opportunity to thank you and your members for implementing the
Queensland Government’'s 2024 Free Flu Vaccination Program.

This year's program has seen more than 750,000 doses of influenza vaccine reimbursed,
with general practice receiving reimbursement for more than 208,000 doses under this
initiative.

| can confirm that the 2024 Free Flu Vaccination Program will conclude on Monday
30 September 2024. Immunisation providers will not be able to seek reimbursement for
influenza vaccine administered after Monday 30 September 2024.

All claims for reimbursement must be submitted no later than Thursday 31 October 2024.
| ask that you communicate this requirement to your members.

Given the upcoming state election, | am unable to advise on whether there will be a free flu
vaccination program in 2025. We will consult with you as soon as practicably possible on the
Government’s policy intent for next year once it is known.

If you require any further information in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Scott Brown,
Director, Immunisation Unit, Communicable Diseases Branch, Department of Health, on

teiephone [N vi= e =

Yours sincerely

Nick Steele

Deputy Director-General

Queensland Public Health and Scientific Services
Queensland Health
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